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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
GEORGETOWN PLANNING BOARD

In accordance with the provisions of §165-83 - Site Plan Approval - of the Town of Georgetown
Zoning Ordinance, the Planning Board will hold a public hearing in regard to a petition calling for
the construction of a new solid waste transfer station, capable of processing and transferring up
to 500 tons of solid waste materials per day, to be located off the northside terminus of Carleton
Drive, shown on the Town’s Assessor Map 15 as Lot 46, consisting of 14.6 acres. The applicant is
G. Mello Disposal Corp., 95 Tenney St., Georgetown, MA 01933. Said public hearing will be held
on 13 November 2019 at 7:00 P.M. in the 3rd Floor Meeting Room, Georgetown Town Hall, 1
Library Street, Georgetown MA.

Full and complete copies of the above-cited Site Plan application, together with the associated
Plans, are available for review in the Office of the Town Clerk and the Planning Office. Any
person interested or wishing to be heard on this application should appear at the time and place
designated, herein. Please note, written correspondence will be accepted and read into the
record of the hearing. Persons needing special accommodations should contact the
Georgetown Planning Department at (978) 352- 5713.

John Cashell
Town Planner for Town of Georgetown
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